ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the City Administrative Officer to report to the Municipal Facilities Committee and
the Information, Technology, and General Services Committee on the requested build-
out at Piper Technical Center for on-site records storage instead of the current off-site

records storage.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21, 2018)



